
MAHULULO PRIMARY SCHOOL 

P.O BOX 60270, 

LIVINGSTONE-ZAMBIA 

REPORT ON THE ASSORTED ITEMS DONATED TO THE SCHOOL BY ROBERTKYNG 

SWINDON SCHOOL OF UNITED KINGDOM THROUGH THE INITIATIVE OF THE ANGLICAN 

CHURCH OF LIVINGSTONE, ZAMBIA. 

On Friday 1
st
 June 2015, Mahululo primary school received a lot of items that were donated to help 

academically, spiritually and physically (sports). Among the items donated were: 

1. 35 boots and a pair of shoes 

2. 2 calculators 

3. 2 bowls with pencils and crayons 

4. Assorted crayons, pencils and markers 

5. 2 folders 

6. 3 writing pads 

7. 4 boxes of rubbers 

8. 26 note books 

9. 44 assorted books 

10. 21 English dictionaries 

11. Clothes parked in a big suitcase 

12. Sports items parked in a big suitcase 

13. Boxes of spiritual magazines 

Below are some of the joyous moments captured on the arrival of the items. 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

                                            



 

 

          

 

         
 

 

 

 



DISTRIBUTION 
Below are some of 

interesting moments 
during distribution 

exercise. 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 





 

 



 

 

Items were equally distributed on 10
th
 June 2015 from 10:00hrs to 12:00hrs. Some 

members of the community (parents) came to witness the occasion. Teachers 

present were: 

1. Mr. Ngenda Zazi  

2. Ms. Malambo Linah 

3. Mr. Ng’andu Sohciah 

4. Mr. Chiinda Mike 

5. Ms. Mulonda Elizabeth 

6. Ms. Mudenda Sarah 

7. Ms. Muntanga Jane 

8. Ms. Mukuwa Mutinta 

9. Ms. Munacaambwa Cydah 

10. Mr. Hakubeza Cletus 

11. Mr. Mudenda Tryson 

12. Mr. Mudenda oswell 

13. Ms. Muzaza Sarah 

 

We as Mahululo members of staff, the community (parents) and pupils would like 

to whole heartedly thank our partner school (Robertkyng), Caroline Marsh, 

Anglican Church through father Chikoya and other co-operating partners for the 

endless help and support that the school have been receiving. We thank God for the 

blessings and we pray that God continues blessing you the school, the church your 

families  and that we can keep this mutual interaction even more alive. 

We thank you 

Report compiled by Oswell Mudenda-Link Coordinator (+260976288133 and 

mudendaoswell@gmail.com) 


